
Service of Worship 
Scout Sunday February 19, 2023 
Musical Worship Prelude/Lighting of Candles 
Welcome and Announcements 
 Special Music                                               Resurrection Power Willie Bird 
*Time of Greeting/Striking of the Hour 
*Responsive Call to Worship 

Pastor:  How lovely is your dwelling place, O LORD of hosts!  My soul longs, yes, faints for 
the courts of the LORD; my heart and flesh sing for joy to the living God. 
People:  For a day in your courts is better than a thousand elsewhere.  I would rather be 
a doorkeeper in the house of my God than dwell in the tents of wickedness. 

*Invocation and Lord’s Prayer    
Children’s Story Time 
     
WORSHIP THROUGH MEDITATION 
*Hymn of Preparation                             Take My Life and Let It Be #277 
  
WORSHIP THROUGH STEWARDSHIP 
 
WORSHIP THROUGH PROCLAMATION   
 Morning Prayer 
 Special Music    Choir 
 Children are dismissed for Children’s Worship Time 
 Scripture   Zechariah 9:4-17 
 Sermon                                                     The Divine Warrior   Dr. Burmahl 
   
WORSHIP THROUGH DEDICATION 
*Hymn of Invitation                                     New Wine Willie Bird 
*Benediction 
 Choral response 
 Giving of our Tithes and Offerings 
*Time of Fellowship and Friendly Greeting 
 *All who are able please stand 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The flowers on the altar are given to the 
glory of God and in honor of Scout Sunday. 
 
Sunday:  10:00 Sunday School 
 10:55 Worship Service 
 2:00-3:30 Baby Shower for Kacie 
  Bell in the Fellowship Hall. 
 4:00 Women of the Well in the 
 Parlor. 
Monday:  7:00 Cub Scouts 
Wednesday:  7:00 Boy Scouts 
Thursday:  4:30  Well Wishers are going 
  to Hudson Bay Seafood.  Call Larry at 
  919-356-2198 or Patricia at 919-356- 
 2037 if you are interested in going. 
 
We welcome all our scouts and their 
families to Shallow Well today.  The loose 
offering will go toward supporting the Cubs 
and Boy Scouts. 
 
For Operation Christmas Child 2023 in  the 
month of February we are asking for 
toothbrushes and combs. Please continue to 
pick up toboggans, scarves, and gloves.  
Please place them in the box in the Narthex. 
 
 
Deacon on Call: Dawn Morris 
Next Sunday: David Jordan 
 
 

 
The CUOC food item for the month of 
February will be canned fruit. Please pick 
up a couple of items with some personal 
hygiene items and put them in the box in the 
Narthex. 
 
The new pew cushions have been 
installed. We are asking for your help with 
the cost of this project. One pew will cost 
approximately $300, and we have 47 pews. 
Please consider a donation, maybe even 
"adopting" your favorite pew to cover the 
cost.  Remember to write pew cushion on 
your checks.  Whatever you are able to give 
is needed and appreciated. Thank you for 
your faithful giving and God bless you.  
 
 
Pastor Eric invites anyone who might be 
interested in learning about becoming a 
member  of Shallow Well Church to attend 
the next Membership Information Class. We 
will meet at 10:00 am on Sunday, March 5, 
2023. The purpose of this class is to explain 
what it means to be a church member; 
however, there is no obligation to join. 
There is a sign-up sheet in the Narthex or 
just contact the office if you would like to 
attend.  
 
 

Welcome! We welcome all those who worship with us today. If you are a guest, we want to give you 
a special welcome. Please fill out a Guest card, located at each end of the pews, and give it to the 
Minister or place it in the offering plate. If you are looking for a church home, we would count it 
an honor to have you make it here. A staffed Nursery is available for small children through the 
doors at the front right side of the sanctuary. We have a Children’s Worship Time during the 
“Sermon” time. Children ages 3 yrs. old through fifth grade leave during the Offertory. Children may 
be picked up from the McFarland Hall following Worship. 



 
 

              

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


